
        SAFE RETURN TO SCHOOL PLAN       FALL 2021 

Plan Overview 
Face coverings for students and staff are optional. 
Student meals, breakfast and lunch, remain free for the 2021-2022 school year. 
There will no longer be a “virtual learning option.”  
Bus Capacity will be at 100% (social distancing not possible). 
Volunteers are welcome back to campus. Visitors are limited.  
Concerts and PAC Events will be conducted in-person. 
Community Education classes and events return. 

COVID Cases & Testing 
Confirmed positive COVID cases will 
continue to be excluded from school 
setting. 

COVID contact tracing will be conducted 
by the Polk County Health Department. 

Voluntary testing will continue to be 
available onsite for students and staff. 

COVID Precautions 
Plexiglass barriers will be removed from 
most classroom and commons spaces.  
Will remain in Kitchen and Offices. 

Bottle filling stations only.  Drinking 
fountains remain turned off. 

Cleaning/Disinfection practices remain in 
place. 

Student Learning & Technology 
There will no longer be a “virtual learning option” offered. 

Virtual learning may be requested by parents and may be provided in individual and 
special circumstances, at the discretion of the principal.  
Canvas will continue to be used by students, staff, and parents as our LMS. Canvas 
extends the classroom beyond the building, so students can connect with learning at 
home. 

iPads and MacBooks will be available, Grades 1-12 

Events & Activities 
Specific information will be shared prior 
to events (Homecoming, Dads & Donuts, 
Poetry Readings, etc.) about how parents 
can participate. 

Classroom visitors remain limited. 

Follow WIAA Fall Sports Guidance.

Student Pick Up & Drop Off 
Student Pick Up & Drop Off has been 
redesigned slightly for the 2021-22 
school year.  Details to be released soon. 

Parents entrance to the buildings will be 
limited before and after school to limit 
congestion in the entries.  


